
 

Working so that our students feel they are ​known​, ​understood,​ ​valued​ and ​learning​.
 

 

Dear Parents / Caregivers, 

 

Our students’ last day of school is ​Tuesday, 15th December 2020​. There is learning on both Monday                 
and Tuesday so we expect full attendance. Every minute counts.  

 
Reports 
 

Year 10 students received their Reports on Monday. Years 7 - 9 students received their reports                
today. If you have any questions about your child’s results or feedback, please feel free to email the                  
teacher direction (refer to the Email Directory below).  

 
Parent/Teacher Interview Opportunity 
 

If you wish to book a video Parent/Teacher interview session on ​Wednesday 16th December 2020 ,                
you need to book an interview time with specific teachers by 

1. Logging onto ​https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/ 
2. Using this code w7adc 

For further information, please refer to the letter sent on the 9/12/20.  
 
If you’re new to Zoom, this ​Cheat Sheet​ may help. 
 
On Thursday 17th December and Friday 18th December, our staff will be participating in a range of                 
necessary activities including CPR/First Aid training. 

 
2020 
 

In many ways, 2020 has been a year of overcoming obstacles and achievements. We have all adapted                 
and learnt a lot. We can go into our holiday break feeling accomplished with the resilience we have                  
shown, and the new perspectives and skills we have gained. This will put us in good stead for 2021                   
and continued learning and improvement.  
 

This week would also like to highlight the accomplishments of one of our students in particular,                
Taleishah Councillor who has done a phenomenal job in her study of the TAFE Aboriginal Studies                
course this year. Please see more information ​HERE. 

 
Return to School in 2021 
 

Year 7, 11 and 12 students return on Thursday, 28th January 2021​. (Year 10 Peer Support Leaders will                  

join on this day). ​Year 8, 9 and 10 students return on Friday, 29th January 2021. Further information                  

will be provided about the start of 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEARNING UPDATE - 27 
 

Friday, 11 December, 2020 

 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cyF8xJBlsFfBZDUtLDzpCJp7W50msR04/view?usp=sharing
https://www.parra.catholic.edu.au/News-and-Events/Latest-News/2020/11/26/23/41/Full-marks-for-St-Clares-student


 
Please be reminded of our four pillars of success (or 4 P’s) that we will be reinforcing with students                   
this week for a good finish. 
 

 

  

   

          ​  Prayer for the End of the School Year 
 

At the end of this school year we give thanks to God for all 

the teaching and learning that has taken place in our 

school, both in and out of the classroom. 
 

For the talents and gifts that have been shared and the 

challenges that have been faced; 

We give thanks for the friendships that have just begun 

and for those that have grown. 

For the faith that has been lived in our daily struggles, 

For the hope that has lifted our hearts on the dark days 

And for the love that has kept us going. 
 

We give thanks for the community that we are, and we 

ask you Lord - 

Bless our students and their families, 

May they return renewed and refreshed 

to continue our journey together . 

We make this prayer through Christ our Lord. Amen 

 



STAFF EMAIL ADDRESSES - LEADERS 

 

 
 
 
STAFF EMAIL ADDRESSES - TEACHERS 
 

ROLE NAME Email Address 
Teaching 

Areas 

Principal Mr Kevin Jones kjones@parra.catholic.edu.au  

Assistant Principal - Wellbeing Ms Shauna Nash snash@parra.catholic.edu.au    

Assistant-Principal - Learning Miss Hayley Lalor hlalor@parra.catholic.edu.au  English  

School Counsellor Ms Lauren Luthra lluthra@parra.catholic.edu.au  

Leader of Mission (Acting) Mrs Jessica Damski jdamski@parra.catholic.edu.au RE 

Leader of Learning Diversity  Mrs Deborah Watts dwatts1@parra.catholic.edu.au Maths 

Leader of Learning Mr Dale Ahern dahern1@parra.catholic.edu.au  HSIE/RE 

Leader of Learning Ms Theresa Nielsen tmorabito@parra.catholic.edu.au TAS/LOTE 

Leader of Learning Ms Sherene Mitchell smitchell@parra.catholic.edu.au English 

Leader of Learning Ms Pauline Tivoli ptivoli1@parra.catholic.edu.au  CAPA 

Leader of Learning (Acting) Mr Juan Chavez jchavez@parra.catholic.edu.au  PDHPE 

Leader of Learning Mr Tim Woodbine twoodbine@parra.catholic.edu.au Maths 

Leader of Learning 
Ms Enjoli 

Rodricks-Testa erodricks-testa@parra.catholic.edu.au Science 

Leader of Learning Pathways Stage 5 Ms Tracie Huet thuet@parra.catholic.edu.au  HSIE 

Leader of Learning Pathways Stage 6 Mr Anthony Pope apope@parra.catholic.edu.au  English/RE 

Leader of Learning Pathways Stage 4 Ms Nikki Valeri nvalleri@parra.catholic.edu.au  Visual Arts 

Instructional Coach Mr Colin Newell cnewell2@parra.catholic.edu.au HSIE 

Learning Mentor- Benedict House Ms Brittany Bonarius bbonarius1@parra.catholic.edu.au Science 

Learning Mentor- Chisholm House Ms Deb Baker dbaker@parra.catholic.edu.au  Visual Arts 

Learning Mentor- Kolbe House Ms Mea Brown mbrown24@parra.catholic.edu.au  English/RE 

Learning Mentor – MacKillop House Mr Kharl Carlos kcarlos3@parra.catholic.edu.au  RE/PDHPE 



 

First Name Surname Teacher’s Email 

Desire Barlow dbarlow@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Victoria Bravo vbravo1@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Jacob Brazell jbrazell2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Mary Bullen mbullen2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Alyson Cefai asmith22@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Patrice Cordell psmith2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Paul Cross pcross@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Colin Edmondson cedmondson@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Luke  Eisenhuth leisenhuth2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Luke Elliott lelliott6@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Victor Fenech vfenech1@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Wenye Feng efeng@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Samantha Fresco sfresco@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Mark Gallego mgallego2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Melanie Hall mhall13@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Lara Hewitson lhewitson@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Karlie Killeen kkilleen@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Fiona Lopes flopes@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Rhiannon Marsh rmarsh2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Carly Marshall cwiese@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Natalie Maxwell nmaxwell3@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Sheree McCormack smccormack@parra.catholic.edu.au 

William Melevo wmelevo2@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Victoria Molluso vmolluso@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Daniel Mufale dmufale@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Suzan Narouz snarouz@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Sharon Rogers srogers7@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Pearl Sanber psanber@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Dianne Santos dsantos8@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Joshua Schembri jschembri7@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Dijana Siric dsiric@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Sara Sundstrom ssundstrom@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Widad Thalji wthalji@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Luke Trotz ltrotz@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Dean Uthoff duthoff@catholic.edu.au 

Heather Wood hwood@parra.catholic.edu.au 


